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I am ALWAYS interested in 
s t o r i e s , p h o t o s a n d o t h e r 
miscellaneous bowling-related 
information to include in this 
publication. Please help me out 
by submitting any  of your photos, 
amusing anecdotes or bowling 
information to me at:

Make sure that you “Like” us on Facebook to track events, 
tournament standings and other area bowling news.

Check out the list below of FM USBC sponsored tournaments for the upcoming year
Seniors	Tournament October	5-6,	12-13,	2024 West	Acres	Bowl

Halloween	Youth/Adult	9-Pin October	19-20,	26-27,	2024 XCalibur

FM	USBC	Invita@onal November	24,	2024 West	Acres	Bowl

Youth	All-City December	7-8,	2024 West	Acres	Bowl

Jingle	Bowl	Bash December	15,	2024 Hawley	Lanes

All-City January	11-12,	18-19,	25-26,	2025 Sunset	Lanes

Youth	Holiday February	16,	2025 Sunset	Lanes

Mixed	Doubles March	1-2,	2025 The	Bowler

Queen	of	the	Valley March	16,	2025 You	Betcha

Champion	of	Champions May	13-15,	2025 The	Bowler

2024-2025 FM USBC 
Tournament Schedule 

Check out our 
Facebook page!arnebee@gmail .com
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SENIORS KEEP ON ROLLING

The Seniors League continued all summer this year, meeting weekly at 1:00pm on Mondays 
and Wednesdays at West Acres Bowl and will continue this fall.  Teams are forming now with 
a new season starting October 14th.  All bowlers over 50(ish) years old are welcome.

Marshall Kent resting 
during the tournament

PBA Tourney at Sunset Lanes

Fans were treated to 
some excellent bowling

The television broadcast setup 
with furniture for the tournament
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